
THE WESTLUND CENTER FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM 

The Westlund Center (TWC) is excited to announce that Andrea Godoy and 
Elijah Salazar Reyes, our recently graduated interns, have been awarded TWC 
Fellowships for their outstanding work during the 2023-2024 academic year. 

Their groundbreaking work identifying Greater Northridge community mental 
health services has laid the foundation for creating The Westlund Center for 
Interdisciplinary Mental Health Service and Research within CSUN’s College 
of Social and Behavioral Sciences. 

Their contributions have also inspired future program interns to build upon 
their efforts, expanding mental health services to include a video telemental 
health service (V-TMH). 

A $500 gift accompanies this award for each Fellow. 

This honor will be posted on our website as well. 

Thank you, Andrea and Elijah, for your outstanding work. Congratulations on 
this well-deserved recognition. 

 

Wm Getz, DSW, LCSW 

Executive Director 

The Westlund Center 
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